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      New York, 25 January 2011 
 
 

Note Verbale 
 
 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Guinea to the United Nations presents its 
compliments to the Chair of the United Nations Peacebuilding Commission and has the honor to 
transmit herewith a copy of the letter N°009/MAEGE/CAB/CP/2011 dated 24 January 2011 
requesting the accompaniment of the Republic of Guinea by the Peacebuilding Commission. 
 
 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Guinea, thanks the Chair of the Peacebuilding 
Commission of the United Nations in advance for his kind intervention, and takes this 
opportunity to reiterate the assurance of its highest consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
Chairperson of the United Nations     [OFFICIAL SEAL] 
Peacebuilding Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Ministry of Foreign Affairs     Republic of Guinea 
and of Guineans abroad     Conakry, 24 January 2011 
 
         

The Minister 
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